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Squirrel Class            Autumn Term 2: Splendid Skies.
Welcome back - we hope you all had a fantastic Half Term break.
Last half term we were delighted with how the new children settled into school and the Year 1 and 2’s managed new challenges and expectations.  

We have a new topic and with Christmas around the corner, it will be a very busy half term. 

This topic is about Weather and Climate and has a strong Geography and Science focus. 

Each week we will investigate a type of weather in the different curriculum areas.
How do artists depict weather?  How do we measure the wind?    What will the wind blow in our playground?  How can we create the sound of rain?  What are the clouds called?   What is the weather like in a different country? 
Homework task.
This is compulsory for Year 1 and 2 and optional for reception children. 

Please send in to school the week beginning 7th December – please do not send in before this date. 

Please create a piece of learning that shows your understanding of the seasons. 
You could create: a poster explaining the seasons, draw different outfits, dress a teddy in different outfits, create 4 pieces of artwork, write 4 different weather reports, make a quiz, make a game such as a board game or matching cards game. 
As always we ask that you support your child with reading the books we send home and please sign in the record book:   Books will be changed on a Monday and Thursday.
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P.E. days this half term will be Mondays and Fridays. 

· Remember warmer jogging bottoms can be worn.
· Please also remember to either tape or remove earrings BEFORE school
It would be great if reception children could have  a pair of named wellingtons in school EVERY day and a waterproof coat to wear for outdoor learning in the mornings.  The wellingtons can be stored in a box in our shed if you would prefer to keep a pair of boots at school throughout the term. 
With thanks       
Katie Pendle and Team.
